
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
 

 

 Flamingo 92.3% Kingfishers 95.6% Jackdaws 99% Hummingbirds 93.5%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.1% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Jackdaws 

 

Punctuality Award Winners 

 

William S  - Flamingos 

Rhys  - Kingfishers 

 Harrison  - Jackdaws 

Poppy - Hummingbirds 

 

Dojos for punctuality will be awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality. 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Club – January 30th  There will be no After School Club on January 30th 

due to staff training.  
 

Flu, Covid and Scarlet Fever Information provided by the UK Health Security Agency -  

It's important to minimise the spread of infection in schools and other education and childcare 

settings as much as possible. If your child is unwell and has a fever, they should stay home 

from school or nursery until they feel better and the fever has resolved. 

'Helping children to learn about the importance of good hand hygiene is also key, so practice 

regular handwashing at home with soap and warm water. Catching coughs and sneezes in tissues 

then binning them is another simple way to help stop illness from spreading. 

'Adults should also try to stay home when unwell and if you do have to go out, wear a face 

covering. When unwell don't visit healthcare settings or visit vulnerable people unless urgent. 

'Remember that flu vaccination is still available for all eligible groups and is the best 

protection against the virus. We have seen good uptake in older age groups but vaccination 
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among young children remains low. Flu can be very unpleasant and in some cases can lead to 

more serious illness. Getting your child vaccinated protects them and others they come into 

contact with, and it's still not too late.' 

 

Mrs Lister Due to family circumstances, Mrs Lister is not in school currently. I’m sure you’ll 

all join us in wishing her well.   
 

Trainee Teacher Welcome to Mr Horne, who will be in Kingfishers this term. 
 

Carpark Could we please ask again that you do not use the staff carpark to drop off and pick 

up your child.   
 

Competition Our new waste provider Anglian Waste is running a competition across the whole 

school asking the children to design a poster to promote recycling. A winner will be picked from 

each key stage and not only get their posters displayed on the bins around school, but also in 

the Anglian Recycling Station. They will also receive a goody bag from the Anglian Recycling 

Team. 
 

Diary Dates  
20.02.23 Hearing and Vision screeing for Reception children 

 

 

 


